









October 7, 2021



Dear Parents/Guardians:,

The “Every Student Succeeds Act” requires that all parents be notified of the right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of their child’s classroom teacher.

You have the right to request information regarding the professional qualifications of any teacher that is instructing your child. You may request information regarding the following:

· Whether or not the teacher has met state certification requirements;
· Whether or not the teacher is teaching under emergency or provisional status; 
· The bachelor’s degree major of the teacher, any other certification or degrees held by the teacher and the subject  areas of the certification or degrees; and
· Whether your child is provided services by teacher aides/paraprofessionals, and, if so, their qualifications.

Please feel free to contact the school if you have any questions.

Sincerely,



Principal

